

Date: 20 April 2017

From: The MSJC Academic Senate
To: Faculty; Associate Faculty
Subject: Dual Enrollment Program

Due to significant concerns with the instructional elements of the Dual Enrollment Program, the Academic Senate recommends that a "pause" be placed on the expansion of the dual enrollment program (including creation of new sections, vetting and hiring of new faculty, and adoption of new courses) for the 2017/2018 Academic year to mitigate these concerns and preserve the integrity and rigor of instruction at the college.

Respectfully,

Mt. San Jacinto College Academic Senate